
 

 

 

 

 

 

Medford Elementary School – June, 2015 

 

End of Year Events 

Track and Field 

Talent Show 

Celebration 

Moving on Day 

Last Day Picnic 

Various Field Trips 

Various Grade Level Projects 

 5
th

 grade toothpick bridges 

 6
th

 grade math carnival 

 

Fundraiser 

The annual fundraiser organized by MEPA was a success.  The students raised approximately 

$10,000.  This money has been earmarked for playground improvements. 
This project along with others is tentative at this point.   

 

 

 

Staffing 

*Math Specialist – Vacant at this time 

Kindergarten – Mrs. Christiansen, Mrs. Padgett, Mrs. Trapp 

First – Mrs. Markham (Sara), Mrs. Ness, Mrs. Laughlin 

Second – Mrs. Bjorklund, Mrs. Werk, Mrs. Hansen 

Third – Mr. Wilson, Mrs. Milewski, Mrs. Lohrmann 

Fourth – Mrs. Schmidt, Mrs. Hiatt, Mrs. Peterson 

Fifth – Ms. Bangs, Mrs. Walker, Mrs. Norton 

Sixth – Mr. Cole, Mrs. Johnson, Ms. Markham (Anna) 

 

New teacher 

New grade level assignment 

 

 


